
NO MOBILE DEVICE POLICY 
 

At Adventure Club, we take the safety and innocence of the children in our care seriously. With 
first exposure to damaging and explicit digital material happening earlier and earlier in the lives 
of children, often through cell phones and other internet-connected electronic devices, we 
would like to take every measure we can to ensure Adventure Club will not be the place where 
any damaging exposure occurs. It is the policy of Adventure Club that children in attendance 
do not have unsupervised access to cell phones or devices while at Galt Bible Church for the 
purpose of participating in Adventure Club. We ask that if your child has a cell phone or other 
device, it please be left at home or kept in your, the parent or guardian’s, possession. In the 
event your child needs to get in touch with you, any of our leaders would be happy to allow 
your child usage of our cell phones or the phone in the church office for this purpose.  
 
We require your signature below to acknowledge your receipt and understanding of this policy, 
as well as your agreement to send your child to Adventure Club with no cell-phones or 
electronic devices in their immediate possession.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
The Galt Bible Church Adventure Club Team 
 
 
 

Parent or Guardian Signature 
 
 
 

Parent or Guardian Name (PRINTED) 
 
 
 

Name/Names of Your Child/Children (PRINTED) 
 
 
________________ 
Date 


